

West Leigh Junior School

West Leigh Infant School

3rd October 2025

Harvest Collection for Southend Foodbank

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year, as part of our ongoing charity work, West Leigh Junior and Infant Schools have decided to support Southend Foodbank - a busy community hub which runs vital services and programmes to support people in the local community.

We will be holding our collection on the morning of Friday 17th October. We would be most grateful if you could send a donation with your child on this day.

We have also invited a representative from the foodbank to speak to the children during a Friday assembly so they are able to explain how the donations will be used.

The following items are urgently needed at the food bank but anything in a tin that you are able to donate would be greatly appreciated:

- long-life milk
- pasta sauce
- tinned fish
- tinned fruit
- tinned meat
- tinned rice pudding
- tinned vegetables

Thank you in advance for your donations and your continued support with all our charity work.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Carr

Vice Principal

West Leigh Junior School

Mrs E. Dawson

Mental Health and Wellbeing Lead

West Leigh Infant School





